
 

 

 

 

 

 
September 2022 

   Welcome 
We would like to welcome to Paula Parkin, Data Inputter.  Paula has been taken on to assist with updat-
ing Cemetery records. 
 

   Memorial Parade: 13/11/2022 

The Parish Council will be closing roads throughout the Parish for the Memorial Parade.  The Memorial 
Parade would not be possible without volunteers.  Anyone wishing to volunteer to marshal the event, 
please contact the PC office.  All help welcome. 
 

Grants 
Does your community group require funding for a project or 
activity? St Dennis Parish Council has awarded five grants in the last 
year totalling over £800, which have helped fund new books for 
Early Years at St Dennis Academy, refreshments and venue hire for 
Claytawc Book Club, a health and wellbeing initiative at Brannel 
School, St Dennis WI centenary event and an Easter egg hunt 
organised by The Pitch. 

 

 

So, if your group was thinking of organising a community luncheon, or an event that will benefit the 
residents of the village, contact the office to see if we can help or go to: 
https://stdennisparishcouncil.org.uk/Media/Council%20Documents/Policies/Grant-Policy-St-
Dennis.pdf. 
 

 

If you're out and about and see something that needs to be 
fixed, you can report it to Cornwall Council online, including: 

• Pot holes; 

• Full litter bins; 

• Blocked drains; 

• Flytipping; 

• Abandoned vehicles; 

• Broken streetlights. 
Report it to Cornwall Council: Report something - Cornwall 
Council. 

Or, the Parish Council is always happy to assist in reporting 
items to Cornwall Council. 

 
Parish Council 
The Parish Council Office is, unfortunately, continuing to restrict ALL visitors to the office. You can still 
email or telephone staff Monday-Friday 9.30am-12.30pm. If any resident requires a meeting, we will try 
to accommodate you.  Claytawc requests that you wear a face mask in the reception area. 
 

Quote 
“If you don’t go after what you want, you’ll never have it.  If you don’t ask, the answer is always no.  If 
you don’t step forward, you’re always in the same place. 
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